




 

 
 
Ref. No.: 160/PPI.5/SD/03/2020     Jakarta,  27  March 2020 
 
 

H.E. Vincent Piket 
Ambassador of the European Union  
to Indonesia and Brunei Darussalam 
in Jakarta 
 
Subject:  Letter of Minister of Trade of the Republic of Indonesia to European 
Commissioner for Trade 
 
 

Dear Excellency, 
 
The Ministry of Trade of the Republic of Indonesia presents its compliments to the Embassy 
of the European Union to Indonesia in Jakarta and has the pleasure to enclose the letter of 
Minister of Trade of the Republic of Indonesia No. 291/M-DAG/SD/3/2020 dated 23 March 
2020 to His Excellency Mr. Phil Hogan, European Commissioner for Trade. 
 
In this regard, it would be most appreciated if Your Excellency could convey the said letter to 
His Excellency Mr. Phil Hogan. 
 
The Ministry of Trade of the Republic of Indonesia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to 
the Embassy of the European Union in Indonesia the assurances of its highest consideration. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 

Ni Made Ayu Marthini 
Director for Bilateral Negotiations 

 
 

Cc.: 
- Director General of International Trade Negotiations, Ministry of Trade of Indonesia 
- Ambassador of the Republic of Indonesia for Belgium, Luxembourg, and the European 

Union 
- Director for American and European Intra and Inter-regional Cooperation, Ministry of 

Foreign Affairs of Indonesia 
- Trade Attaché of the Republic of Indonesia in Brussels 
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